February 8, 1994

Mr. Steve McClellan, Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 9022 Olympia, WA 98504

Dear Mr. McClellan:

The Washington Citizens for Recycling would like to request that the UTC provide a greater incentive for waste reduction when considering the tariff request of Eastside Disposal (TG-931585). State law provided the direction for local governments to move toward variable rate structures in 1989. Since then, many garbage companies have applied for greater differentials and received approval from the UTC. These jurisdictions have seen significant reductions in residential garbage as a result, providing a rationale for a greater differential between mini, one, two and three can service in the case of Eastside Disposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Jan Glick

Executive Director



157 YESLER WAY
SUITE 309
SEATTLE, WASHINGTON 98104
PHONE: 206/343-5171
FAX: 208/624-2110

ADVISORY BOARD:

DIANA GALE
DAVID HARRISON
MARTHA KONGEGAARD
DYAN OLDENBURG
BILL ROSS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS;

VICTORIA BENNETT
JOANNE BREKKE
JENNIFER CANTRELL
DENNY FLEENOR
JUDY HOGLE
KEIKI KEHOE
DOUG ROBERTSON
ROBIN ROBERTSON
SUZANNE TARR
SCOTT THOMAS